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Road to a Global Master/MIM, MBA program through GRE or GMAT 

 

The department of Computer Science and Engineering organized a seminar on 30th December 

2022 in seminar hall 406 on “Road to a Global Master/MIM, MBA program through GRE or 

GMAT”.  

This seminar was conducted by Satish Kumar (JAMBOREE LTD). It was based on the 

information regarding preparation of different examinations for higher studies in abroad like 

GRE, GMAT, CAT GATE, IELTS, TOEFL, SAT etc. Expert told about the format of exams 

and cut-offs of different exams for different branches and courses also. Session expert made it 

interested by asking some sample questions of these exams. It also included the information 

regarding funding and scholarship programs that help a student to study abroad into higher 

institutes like STANFORD UNIVERSITY, HARVARD UNIVERSITY, etc. They also shared 

their status of results of previous years of their alumni’s. It was a very helpful session for 

students of every year and branch. 
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